
 

 

 
 
 

BC/Admin./2025/     17.03.2025 
 

NOTICE 
 

 

This has reference to the notification regarding 

parking stickers issued vide Advt. No. 

BC/Admin./2024949 dated 04.10.2024, it is hereby 

again notified that all Teaching and Non-Teaching 

Staff Members of the College are required to display 

valid parking stickers pasted on their vehicle duly 

issued by the College Authorities for entry into the 

premises ensuring enhanced security.  

 

Each Staff Member can apply for a maximum of two 

parking stickers, which are available in the 

Administration Department.  

 

Sd/- 

Principal 


